
 

Department Of Gastroenterology, 3rd Year  Clinical Rotation Timetable 
 

Hospital :_______________________                                Duration:_______ to _________  

TIMETABLE: 

WEEK 1 

Academic activity   

Day 

 

08:30 – 09:30 am 09:30 – 10: 00 am 10:00- 10:30 am Teacher/  

Facilitator 

Evening duty 

2:0 – 5:0 pm 

 

Monday 

  

Student Gathering 
and Orientation to 
Gastroenterology 
components in 3rd 
year, MBBS, 
including medical 
ethics 

  

Introduction to 
different GI 
symptomatology 
(jaundice, Malena, 
hematemesis, 
hematochezia, 
diarrhea, abdominal 
pain, dysphagia, 
odynophagia, 
abdominal 
distension, nausea, 
vomiting )  

  

Clinical methods 
(Hands on training) 

 

HOD 

 

 

Batch A: ER 

 

Batch B: Ward 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Art of History 

Taking, 

Importance of 

history, Contents 

of history, 

Presenting 

Complaint History 

of Present illness. 

Systemic Inquiry, 

Past Medical 

History, Family 

History, 

Occupational 

History, Personal 

History, Travel 

  

Small Group 
Interactive session 

( GI symptomatology 
) 

 Clinical methods 
(Hands on training) 

General physical 
examination ( focus 
on Gastrointestinal & 
Hepatology) 

  

  

 

AP/Senior 
Registrar 

 

 

Batch A: Ward 

 

Batch B: ER 



History, Blood 

transfusion history 

Developmental+ 

Obstetrics History. 

 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

Abdominal 
examination:  

Inspection  

Palpation, 
including 
superficial, deep 
for visceromegaly, 
abdominal masses. 

 

Small Group 
Interactive session 

(History taking 
components, include 
ng systemic inquiry) 

 

Clinical methods 
(Hands on training) 

Abdominal 
examination, 
including 
inspection, 
palpation 

 

 

 

AP/Senior 
Registrar 

 

Batch C: ER 

Batch D: Ward 

 

Thursday 

 

Abdominal 
examination:  

Inspection  

Palpation, 
including 
superficial, deep 
for visceromegaly, 
abdominal masses, 
Percussion 
including shifting 
dullness, fluid thrill 
and visceral/ mass, 
and Auscultation 
of bowel sound, 
visceral bruit 

 

 

 

 Small Group 
Interactive session 

(GPE) 

 

Clinical methods 
(Hands on training) 

Abdominal 
examination, 
including 
inspection, 
palpation, 
Percussion and 
Auscultation. 

 

 

AP/Senior 
Registrar 

 

Batch C: Ward 

Batch D: ER 

Friday & 
Saturday 

 No Ward Rotation   

*All  students will be regularly evaluated by attendance and participation.   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEK 2 

Academic activity   

Day 

 

08:30 – 09:30 am 09:30 – 10:00 am 10:10;30 am Teacher / 
Facilitator    

Evening duty 

2:0 – 5:0 pm 

 

Monday 

 Reinforcement of GI 
history taking and 
examinations including 
(hematemesis, melena, 
jaundice, dysphagia, 
diarrhea, abdominal 
pain, GPE ( palmar 
erythema, koilonychia, 
leukonychia, clubbing , 
Dupuytren contracture, 
LN, jaundice, eye brow/ 
lashes, oral cavity, 
edema, gynecomastia, 
wasting, proximal 
myopathy), inspection, 
palpation, percussion 
and auscultation. 

 

  

Small Group 
Interactive 
session 

( CBD, regarding 
upper GI Bleed, 
VB / NVB) 

  

Clinical methods 
(Hands on 
training), GPE 

Abdominal 
examination, 
including 
inspection, 
palpation, 
Percussion and 
Auscultation. 

 

 

 

 

 

HOD 

 

 

Batch A: ER 

 

Batch B: Ward 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Approach to patient 
with Gastrointestinal 
bleed, including causes, 
clinical signs, 

  

Small Group 
Interactive 
session 

  

  

  

Batch A: Ward 

 



 investigations plan and 
initial management 

(CBD on acid 
peptic disease/ 
GERD) 

 

 Small Group 
Interactive 
session 

(CBD on acid 
peptic disease/ 
GERD) 

 

Batch B: ER 

 

Wednesd
ay 

 

Approach to patient 
with ascites, including 
causes, clinical signs, 
investigations plan and 
initial management 

 

Small Group 
Interactive 
session 

( CBD on 
abdominal 
distension/ 
jaundice 

 

Small Group 
Discussion / 
Activity 

(Patient 
Counseling )  

 Batch C: ER 

Batch D: Ward 

 

Thursday 

 

 

WARD TEST --- End of Clinical Rotation 

 

 Batch C: Ward 

Batch D: ER 

*All  students will be regularly evaluated by attendance and participation. 

 

  

 


